June 2021

Name Address City, ST Zip

Dear Nursery,

Our small community of Donald Oregon, with just over a 1,000 people, continues to rely on volunteer support to help the City with various projects to improve the community. A few years ago, the City of Donald created a volunteer group of local citizens and business people to help with small projects directed at 'sprucing up' and beautifying the community. The group came up with name, Donald Beautification Group (DBG). Our main focus and goal is to help make Donald a great place to live and work.

This small group has grown and we've accomplished many of our goals to date. This small group supports the annual clean up event, holiday celebration, park improvement projects, new city welcome signs, and now working on fire hydrant painting projects, as well as providing, self-watering flower pots for the downtown area. All of these activities reflect the group's eagerness to improve and beautify the community.

We need your help...

The DBG members would like to request your help and support of the new planters for the downtown area. We've received four (4) large self-watering flower pots that are 30" in diameter and 20" tall for the downtown area. We are hopeful that your company will sponsor one planter container by filling it with any plants, flowers or shrubs. We will provide the soil, water and fertilizer. Our volunteers are happy to do the plantings, or if you prefer you are welcome to send an employee to do the planting.

In exchange for your donation of plantings, the DBG group will recognize your business by:

- Signage at the planter location with your company name and logo.
- Your company's name and donation listed on the City of Donald website.
- Your company's name promoted on social media sites recognizing your donation.
- Your company's name and donation announced in the city's monthly newsletter.

The Donald Beautification Group thanks you in advance for your help and support of our volunteer efforts to improve the look and feel of the downtown area. If you have any questions, please contact Heidi Bell by email at manager at donaldoregon.gov or by phone at 971-715-8571.

Sincerely,

Connie Lindsay, DBG Chairperson